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July 1, 2010 

 

 

Mr. Daniel T. Buckley 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, D.C.  20463 

 

Identification Number: C00409938 

 

Reference:  April Quarterly Report (01/1/10-03/31/10) 

Kennametal Inc. Employees for Effective Government 

 

Dear Mr. Buckley: 

 

This letter responds to your Request for Additional Information (RFAI) dated June 16, 2010 asking for clarification 

about the adjustment included on Schedule B supporting Line 29 of the original report.  Per your conversation with Amy 

Reynolds on June 21st, you acknowledge that your letter serves to bring the adjustment to light for the public record 

and that further explanation is not necessary beyond that we have already provided.  We will state that the review of 

our records extending back through 2007 did not reveal that we failed to disclose any federal contributions made by the 

PAC.  More than likely, this is a case of overstating receipts in the past through a series of clerical and 

unintentional errors, rather than failing to report activity. 

 

I trust that this serves as an adequate response to your request.  If you have any further questions, please feel free 

to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joy E. Chandler 

Treasurer 

 

 

 


